
Newcastle-under-Lyme Borough Council Knutton and Cross Heath 
Development Sites Supplementary Planning Document (Phase 1) – 
Adoption Statement 
 
This statement has been prepared in accordance with Regulation 16(2) and 
Regulation 19 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Development) 
(England) Regulations 2004 and gives notice that Newcastle-under-Lyme 
Borough Councils ‘Knutton and Cross Heath Development Sites Supplementary 
Planning Document (Phase 1)’ was formally adopted on 30 July 2008. 
 
The adopted Knutton and Cross Heath Development Sites Supplementary 
Planning Document (Phase1), Sustainability Appraisal, and Consultation 
Statement can all be viewed at the Borough Council Offices, Merrial Street, 
Newcastle, or online at www.newcastle-staffs.gov.uk  
 
The above documents can also be viewed at the following locations during 
normal office hours: 
Newcastle Library, Ironmarket, Newcastle-under-Lyme; 
Knutton Library, Church Lane, Knutton; 
 
Any person who feels aggrieved by the decision of the Council to adopt its 
Knutton and Cross Heath Development Sites Supplementary Planning Document 
(Phase 1) may apply to the High Court for permission to apply for a judicial 
review of the decision to adopt the document. 
 
Any challenge must be made on the grounds that either the document has not 
been prepared in accordance with the Planning and Compulsory Purchase 
Act 2004 or alternatively that a requirement of the Act or associated 
Regulations have not been complied with. 
 
Any such application must be made no later than 3 months after the date of 
adoption specified above. 
 


